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Telephone (867) 266-8709 fax (867) 266-8131
Email — sanihta@gqinig.com

Memo

To: NWMB
From: Jobie Meeko - Chairman
Date: Octcher 30, 2015

Re: Nunavut Polar Bear Co-Management Plan

Good morning, the Sanikiluaq Hunters & Trappers went through the draft
document, tlle board do not have much to say about, but glad that IQ will be part of
decision making within the plan.

One question is (7.8.1 Defence of life and property kills), will there be a funding a
available to HTO for cleaning and drying the hide.

Regards,

N

-
Jobie Meeka, Chairman

cc. QWB




